
 

All RPS 205 4th-5th grade students with an interest in singing are  

welcome to join. Requirements include willingness to learn,  

readiness to work, and the desire to have fun! 

DISTRICT WIDE ELEMENTARY CHOIR  

For more information and to sign up, email Brad Koloch at brad.koloch@rps205.com 

Begins Wednesday, September 20th, 2022 

4:30 pm – 6:00pm 

Eisenhower Middle School Choir Room 

3525  Spring Creek Rd, Rockford, IL  61107 


